
12 January 2017 

Committee Secretary 

Chevron 

IS 
Peter Fairclough 

General Manager - Policy, Govemment 
& Public Affairs 

Senate Standing Committees on Environment and Communications 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 

Dear Secretary 

Great Australian Bight Environmental Protection Bill 2016 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Great Australian Bight Environmental Protection 
Bill 2016 ('the Bill'), as referred to the Senate Legislation Committee on Environment and 
Communications ('the Legislation Committee'). 

Chevron Australia does not support the Bill for the reasons outlined in our submissions to the 
inquiry into oil or gas production in the Great Australian Bight by the Senate Environment and 
Communications References Committee ('the References Committee'). 

Chevron notes that our comprehensive submissions and appearance before the References 
Committee are directly relevant to consideration of the Bill , and as such we respectfully request that 
these representations also stand as Chevron's contribution to the Legislation Committee's 
deliberations in this matter. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

Peter i=.cff clough 

Chevron Australia Pty Ltd 
250 St Georges Terrace, Perth WA 6000 

Tel 08 9216 4000 
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